Your Ref.

Our Ref. AS/CM

Contact Angela Scott

Email <u>chiefexecutive@aberdeencity.gov.uk</u>

Direct Dial 01224 522500

14th March 2017

Derek Mackay MSP
Cabinet Secretary for Finance and the Constitution

by email: scottish.ministers@gov.scot



Office of Chief Executive Aberdeen City Council Business Hub 12 Marischal College Aberdeen AB10 1AB

Tel 03000 200291 Minicom 01224 522381 DX 529451, Aberdeen 9 www.aberdeencity.gov.uk

Dear Cabinet Secretary

Non-Domestic Rates Relief Scheme

Following the meeting last week of the City Council's Finance, Policy and Resources Committee I write about the above. I am aware that the Committee Convener, Councillor Young has already written and I do not intend to repeat the content of his correspondence to you.

The Committee resolved to instruct me to write to you to call on the Scottish Government to use further its legislative powers to introduce a rate relief scheme which would ensure that all businesses located within Aberdeen are paying rates no higher than their current levels. Officers here at the Council would of course be pleased to work with your officials on the above.

I look forward to hearing from you. I will of course share your response with elected members here.

Yours sincerely

egole 1

Angela Scott
Chief Executive

ANGELA SCOTT CHIEF EXECUTIVE







